
At Memorial Healthcare, our commitment to health and safety remains our highest
priority. We continue to monitor the risk of COVID-19 and will adjust visitor restrictions
as necessary. If you have any question, please contact (989) 720-CARE prior to
visitation. We appreciate your help in keeping our patients and employees safe.

VISITATION POLICY
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 15, 2024 

ALL INPATIENT UNITS:

Visitors for patients who are COVID-19 positive or are suspected of COVID-19  will be
approved on a case-by-case basis by medical staff.

Be screened for signs of illness

Must wear a mask if any signs of respiratory illness

Stay at the patient's bedside and not wander the hallways

Sanitize/wash hands every time entering or leaving a patient's room

Not gather in common areas such as waiting rooms or lobbies

Visitors will be asked to return home if they do not comply with Memorial Healthcare's
visitation policy.

Visitation hours are 8:00 am to 9:00 pm daily.

Patients can have multiple healthy visitors (over the age of 12)  and can visit two at a time.

Those who are approved to enter will be expected to:
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Our main entrance is open Monday - Thursday from 5:30 am to 7:00 pm, Friday from 5:30 am
to 6 pm, Saturday from 5:30 am to 4:30 pm, and Sunday from 6:30 am to 4:30 pm. Outside of
these hours, you must enter through our Emergency Department entrance.


